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13th April 2021 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 210320.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 

Dear South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust, 
 
Please could you provide me with the following information about your Hazardous Area 
Response Team and Resilience units. 
 
How many of each kind of HART vehicle are at each station, for example: 3 Primary 
Response vehicles, 2 Seconday Response Vehicles, 2 Welfare vehicles etc at X Station.  
 
Please could you also provide the same for your resilience vehicles, for example: 2 Mass 
casualty equipment vehicles at X station. 
 
Please could you also provide (if possible with National security concerns) a fleet list 
including callsigns, make, model, vehicle role, location of the HART and resilience vehicles. 
 
Could you also provide some sort of rough idea on a usual response by HART to incidents, 
for example how many vehicles of each type respond to certain kinds of incident. 
 
Finally, can I ask how many people are on a HART team. 
 
Our HART teams are based on nationally mandated structures and response criteria. 

We are unable to disclose any further information on grounds of security.  

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
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If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 

mailto:FOI@secamb.nhs.uk

